
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Kara Brurok' <KaraBrurok@schouse.gov>

Date: 3/7/2014 4:21:21 PM
Subject: RE: Respite Services Question

I will send some bullets.

No. HCBS services are not appropriate for the Adult Guardian Program.

Tony Kester
Aging Director
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected from
disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the 
intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so 
that we may correct our internal records. Please then delete the original message.

From: Kara Brurok [mailto:KaraBrurok@schouse.gov]
Sent: Friday, March 07, 2014 4:18 PM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: Respite Services Question
Importance: High

Tony,

I have tried to explain to Mr. Merrill what respite services are, but he still doesn't quite understand the difference
between respite services and home and community based services. Can you send me some bullets on each of those 
programs? Also, can the newly appropriated monies for home and community and/or respite be used to fund the 
Guardian Ad Litem bill if it passes the House?

Thanks,
Kara

Kara Brurok
South Carolina House of Representatives
Ways and Means Committee-Budget Analyst 
1105 Pendleton Street 
525 Blatt Building
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
803.734.1539
karabrurok@schouse.gov
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